Tweak Growing Up On Methamphetamines
English Edit
If you ally infatuation such a referred tweak growing up on methamphetamines
english edit book that will present you worth, get the agreed best seller from
us currently from several preferred authors. If you desire to comical books,
lots of novels, tale, jokes, and more fictions collections are moreover
launched, from best seller to one of the most current released.
You may not be perplexed to enjoy every ebook collections tweak growing up on
methamphetamines english edit that we will completely offer. It is not re the
costs. Its just about what you dependence currently. This tweak growing up on
methamphetamines english edit, as one of the most functional sellers here will
unconditionally be in the midst of the best options to review.

Bodies in Motion and at Rest Thomas Lynch 2001 A
director, and American Book Award-winning author
his quirky observations on the relations between
arts, in a collection of illuminating essays and
and creative expression. Reprint.

Michigan poet, funeral
of The Undertaking continues
the literary and mortuary
observations on life, death,

True Story Michael Finkel 2015-06-09 The improbable but true story of a man
accused of murdering his entire family and the journalist he impersonated while
on the run In 2001, Mike Finkel was on top of the world: young, talented, and
recently promoted to a plum job at the New York Times Magazine. Then he made an
irremediable slip: Under extraordinary pressure to keep producing blockbuster
stories, he fabricated parts of an article. Caught and excommunicated from the
Times, he retreated to his home in Montana, swearing off any contact with the
media. When the phone rang, though, he couldn’t resist. At the other end was a
reporter from the San Francisco Chronicle, whom Finkel congratulated on being
the first in what was sure to be a long and bloodthirsty line of media
watchdogs. The reporter was puzzled. In Waldport, Oregon, Christian Longo had
killed his young wife and three children and dumped their bodies into the bay.
With a stolen credit card, he fled south, making his way to Cancun, where he
lived for several weeks under an assumed identity: Michael Finkel, journalist
for the New York Times. True Story is the tale of a bizarre and convoluted
collision between fact and fiction, and a meditation on the slippery nature of
truth. When Finkel contacts Longo in jail, the two men begin a close and
complex relationship. Over the course of a year, they exchange long letters and
weekly phone calls, playing out a cat-and-mouse game in which it’s never quite
clear if the pursuer is Finkel or Longo—or both. Finkel’s dogged pursuit of the
true story pays off only at the end, in the gripping trial scenes in which
Longo, after a lifetime of deception, finally tells the whole truth. Or so he
says.
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The Science of Addiction: From Neurobiology to Treatment Carlton K. Erickson
2007-02-17 Runner-up winner of the Hamilton Book Author Award, this book is a
comprehensive overview of the neurobiology behind addictions. Neuroscience is
clarifying the causes of compulsive alcohol and drug use––while also shedding
light on what addiction is, what it is not, and how it can best be treated––in
exciting and innovative ways. Current neurobiological research complements and
enhances the approaches to addiction traditionally taken in social work and
psychology. However, this important research is generally not presented in a
forthright, jargon-free way that clearly illustrates its relevance to addiction
professionals. The Science of Addiction presents a comprehensive overview of
the roles that brain function and genetics play in addiction. It explains in an
easy-to-understand way changes in the terminology and characterization of
addiction that are emerging based upon new neurobiological research. The author
goes on to describe the neuroanatomy and function of brain reward sites, and
the genetics of alcohol and other drug dependence. Chapters on the basic
pharmacology of stimulants and depressants, alcohol, and other drugs illustrate
the specific and unique ways in which the brain and the central nervous system
interact with, and are affected by, each of these substances Erickson discusses
current and emerging treatments for chemical dependence, and how neuroscience
helps us understand the way they work. The intent is to encourage an
understanding of the body-mind connection. The busy clinical practitioner will
find the chapter on how to read and interpret new research findings on the
neurobiological basis of addiction useful and illuminating. This book will help
the almost 21.6 million Americans, and millions more worldwide, who abuse or
are dependent on drugs by teaching their caregivers (or them) about the latest
addiction science research. It is also intended to help addiction professionals
understand the foundations and applications of neuroscience, so that they will
be able to better empathize with their patients and apply the science to
principles of treatment.
Tweak Nic Sheff 2012-12-11 THE NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER NOW A MAJOR FILM,
STARRING STEVE CARELL AND BAFTA AND GOLDEN GLOBE NOMINATED TIMOTHEE CHALAMET
‘It was like being in a car with the gas pedal slammed down to the floor and
nothing to do but hold on and pretend to have some semblance of control. But
control was something I'd lost a long time ago.’ Nic Sheff was drunk for the
first time at age 11. In the years that followed, he would regularly smoke pot,
do cocaine and ecstasy, and develop addictions to crystal meth and heroin. Even
so, he felt like he would always be able to quit and put his life together
whenever he needed to. It took a violent relapse one summer to convince him
otherwise. In a voice that is raw and honest, Nic spares no detail in telling
us the compelling true story of his relapse and the road to recovery. He paints
an extraordinary picture for us of a person at odds with his past, with his
family, with his substances, and with himself. Tweak is a raw, harrowing, and
ultimately hopeful tale of the road from relapse to recovery and complements
his father’s parallel memoir, Beautiful Boy. Praise for Nic Sheff:- ‘Difficult
to read and impossible to put down.’Chicago Tribune 'Nic Sheff's wrenching tale
is told with electrifying honesty and insight.' Armistead Maupin
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How I Became My Father the Drunk William G. Borchert 2015-08-01 "Addiction to
alcohol and/or drugs is a devastating and incomprehensible disease. It reaches
down into the very core of the alcoholic and his or her family and destroys
their most precious possessions--love, faith, trust, confidence and finally
hope. While intimate and painful at times this book tells the dramatic love
story of one such family. It finally focuses on how the backlash of alcoholism
foments anger and hatred between a father and son that eventually inundates the
entire family. Every glitter of hope is seemingly drowned and growing despair
leads to near devastation. Then, when all seems lost, the miracle of recovery
gradually restores torn relationships and emotional health. That is why this
deeply personal story was written--to show alcoholics and their families
touched by the painful disease of addictions that hope does spring eternal and
to encourage and guide them to reach out and seek the path to recovery."--Back
cover.
My Fair Junkie Amy Dresner 2017-09-12 In the tradition of Blackout and
Permanent Midnight, a darkly funny and revealing debut memoir of one woman's
twenty-year battle with sex, drugs, and alcohol addiction, and what happens
when she finally emerges on the other side. Growing up in Beverly Hills, Amy
Dresner had it all: a top-notch private school education, the most expensive
summer camps, and even a weekly clothing allowance. But at 24, she started
dabbling in meth in San Francisco and unleashed a fiendish addiction monster.
Soon, if you could snort it, smoke it, or have sex with, she did. Smart and
charming, with Daddy's money to fall back on, she sort of managed to keep it
all together. But on Christmas Eve 2011 all of that changed when, high on
Oxycontin, she stupidly "brandished" a bread knife on her husband and was
promptly arrested for "felony domestic violence with a deadly weapon." Within
months, she found herself in the psych ward--and then penniless, divorced, and
looking at 240 hours of court-ordered community service. For two years,
assigned to a Hollywood Boulevard "chain gang," she swept up syringes (and
worse) as she bounced from rehabs to halfway houses, all while struggling with
sobriety, sex addiction, and starting over in her forties. In the tradition of
Orange Is the New Black and Jerry Stahl's Permanent Midnight, Amy Dresner's My
Fair Junkie is an insightful, darkly funny, and shamelessly honest memoir of
one woman's battle with all forms of addiction, hitting rock bottom, and
forging a path to a life worth living.
What's Left of Us Richard Farrell 2009-07-01 "Blunt and honest. . .A stunning
piece of work." --T.J. English "Deeply moving. . .What's Left of Us is a rush
of blood to the head and heart, the kind only true art can deliver." --Andre
Dubus "An amazing story not just of survival, but redemption." --Mary McGarry
Morris Richie Farrell grew up in a working-class Irish neighborhood in
Massachusetts. To overcome a birth defect, his father pushed him to become a
star athlete, grooming him for Notre Dame. Sometimes, he would use a belt as a
learning tool. Once, he used an electric carving knife. . . The headline read
Crippled at Birth: Farrell Now Grid Star. A month later, I tore up my knee and
fell in love with pain medication. By time he was thirty, Richie was a heroin
addict, stealing from friends, shooting up during visits to his children,
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living in abandoned mill buildings, running from the shameful secrets of his
family. Hopeless and in pain, he attempted suicide. When that failed, he was
ordered to detox. He looked at me. "Be honest," he said, "or you'll be on the
street in 15 minutes. Jail, death, or honesty. You choose." In this harrowing,
astounding memoir, Richard Farrell chronicles a life of desperation, violence,
lies--and the pure oblivion of heroin. A gritty, hauntingly written tale of a
descent into hell and a slow, uncertain climb out of it, What's Left Of Us is a
true story of redemption: of how low a man can get, and how hard he must fight
to escape a shattered life. . . "[Farrell] carries you on this rollercoaster
ride of ugliness and beauty. Don't miss it." --Phyllis Karas Richard Farrell is
an author, filmmaker, teacher, journalist, and adjunct professor of English at
the University of Massachusetts in Lowell. His documentary, High on Crack
Street, was aired on HBO and received Columbia University's duPont Award. He is
the co-author of A Criminal and an Irishman: The Inside Story of the Mob-IRA
Connection. He is the screenwriter for the upcoming film The Fighter, and makes
his home in Milford, New Hampshire.
Decision Making and Problem Solving Strategies John Adair 2010 Managers and
leaders of all levels need to ensure that problems are solved in the optimal
way and that the ideas and innovations for tomorrow's business flow freely.
Decision Making and Problem Solving Strategies helps readers master the
processes of practical thinking which lie behind effective decision making,
problem solving, and creative thinking. Using checklists, exercises and case
studies, it explains key concepts such as: principles of effective thinking,
how to develop a framework for decision making, how to use a simple model for
making decisions and solving problems, how to sharpen up creative thinking
skills, and how to develop thinking skills in the future.
The Sociology of American Drug Use Charles E. Faupel 2010 This book is intended
for the drug course taught out of sociology and/or criminology/criminal justice
departments. The course can be quite large and taught at the sophomore or
junior level. The book may also be deemed appropriate in lower division
courses, or for a lower-division graduate course, depending on the institution
in which it is used. Most texts that are written in the area of drug use are
written either from a counseling/psychology perspective or from a
physiology/pharmacologypoint of view, and do not attempt to deal extensively
with the social context of drug use in American society. This text provides a
broader sociological perspective on drug use than any other text currently on
the market, and has an extensive section on methods and statistics for
measuring drug use (important in particular for sociology students). The
authors also comprehensively address the critical substantive and policy issues
in the field.
How to
WINNER
WINNER
BRONZE
AWARDS

Grow an Addict J.A. Wright 2015-11-03 2016 INTERNATIONAL BOOK AWARDS IN ADDICTION & RECOVERY 2016 NATIONAL INDIE EXCELLENCE AWARDS (NIEA)IN ADDICTION & RECOVERY 2016 INDEPENDENT PUBLISHER BOOK AWARDS (IPPY)MEDAL — LITERARY FICTION 2015 FOREWARD REVIEWS INDIEFAB BOOK OF THE YEAR
HONORABLE MENTION FOR GENERAL FICTION 2015 USA BEST BOOK AWARDS FINALIST
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FOR GENERAL FICTION Randall Grange has been tricked into admitting herself into
a treatment center and she doesn’t know why. She’s not a party hound like the
others in her therapy group—but then again, she knows she can’t live without
pills or booze. Raised by an abusive father, a detached mother, and a loving
aunt and uncle, Randall both loves and hates her life. She’s awkward and a
misfit. Her parents introduced her to alcohol and tranquilizers at a young age,
ensuring that her teenage years would be full of bad choices, and by the time
she’s twenty-three years old, she’s a full-blown drug addict, well acquainted
with the miraculous power chemicals have to cure just about any problem she
could possibly have—and she’s in more trouble than she’s ever known was
possible.
We All Fall Down Nic Sheff 2011-04-05 In his follow-up to his bestselling
memoir Tweak: Growing Up On Methamphetamines, Nic Sheff reveals a brutally
honest account of a young person's struggles with relapse and rehab. In his
bestselling memoir Tweak, Nic Sheff took readers on an emotionally gripping
roller-coaster ride through his days as an addict. In this powerful follow-up
about his continued efforts to stay clean, Nic writes candidly about eyeopening stays at rehab centers, devastating relapses, and hard-won realizations
about what it means to be a young person living with addiction. By candidly
revealing his own failures and small personal triumphs, Nic inspires readers to
maintain hope and to remember that they are not alone in their battles. A group
reading guide is included. Nic Sheff's Tweak, We All Fall Down, and his
father's memoir about him (Beautiful Boy) are the basis of the film Beautiful
Boy starring Steve Carell and Timothée Chalamet.
White Space Is Not Your Enemy Kim Golombisky 2017-02-17 White Space Is Not Your
Enemy is a practical graphic design and layout guide that introduces concepts
and practices necessary for producing effective visual communication across a
variety of formats—from web to print. Sections on Gestalt theory, color theory,
and WET layout are expanded to offer more in-depth content on those topics.
This new edition features new covering current trends in web design—Mobilefirst, UI/UX design, and web typography—and how they affect a designer’s
approach to a project. The entire book will receive an update using new
examples and images that show a more diverse set of graphics that go beyond
print and web and focus on tablet, mobile and advertising designs.
Meth Vs. Death Stormy Rainey 2018-04-05 The true story of my addiction to
cocaine and meth and the control it had over my life for over ten years.
Beginning at the age of three when my brother dies in a car accident to my
first incarceration and beyond.It is gritty and brutally honest, and sometimes
uncomfortable to read. Discover the events that lead me away from a promising
career in football college to a prison cell. I care for nothing, including my
mortality. I willingly risk losing the respect of family and friends to take
and supply drugs. During all of this I had a child, and even that didn't change
my ways. This story will enlighten you on the mindset of an addict and the
control addiction has over you.
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Android Hacker's Handbook Joshua J. Drake 2014-03-26 The first comprehensive
guide to discovering and preventingattacks on the Android OS As the Android
operating system continues to increase its shareof the smartphone market,
smartphone hacking remains a growingthreat. Written by experts who rank among
the world's foremostAndroid security researchers, this book presents
vulnerabilitydiscovery, analysis, and exploitation tools for the good
guys.Following a detailed explanation of how the Android OS works andits
overall security architecture, the authors examine howvulnerabilities can be
discovered and exploits developed forvarious system components, preparing you
to defend againstthem. If you are a mobile device administrator, security
researcher,Android app developer, or consultant responsible for
evaluatingAndroid security, you will find this guide is essential to
yourtoolbox. A crack team of leading Android security researchers
explainAndroid security risks, security design and architecture, rooting,fuzz
testing, and vulnerability analysis Covers Android application building blocks
and security as wellas debugging and auditing Android apps Prepares mobile
device administrators, security researchers,Android app developers, and
security consultants to defend Androidsystems against attack Android Hacker's
Handbook is the first comprehensiveresource for IT professionals charged with
smartphonesecurity.
Blown to Bits Harold Abelson 2008 'Blown to Bits' is about how the digital
explosion is changing everything. The text explains the technology, why it
creates so many surprises and why things often don't work the way we expect
them to. It is also about things the information explosion is destroying: old
assumptions about who is really in control of our lives.
Dying to Survive Rachael Keogh 2019-04-05 It has been ten years since Rachael
Keogh was catapulted into the public consciousness, when a shocking image of
her needle-ravaged arms - skin burnt from injecting heroin into her wasted
veins - made front pages around the country. Desperate for help, she made a
public appeal to get one of 27 detox beds in Ireland so that she could reclaim
her life from the drugs that had ravaged it. What followed was an extraordinary
story of grit and determination as she embarked on her recovery journey. Her
story became an instant bestseller and has resonated with readers ever since.
This edition contains a new introduction from Rachael where she reflects on her
story and considers what has changed for her and in the drugs culture in
Ireland over the last decade. 'The best book by far about the drugs explosion
in Dublin' Irish Independent 'This book should be on the school curriculum'
Evening Echo
Face Aimee Liu 2009-10-31 In her piercing and pignant fictional debut, Aimee
Liu crosses continents and generations, from New York's Chinatown to pre-war
Shaghai, to tell a tale of a young woman trapped between two worlds.
Wikinomics Don Tapscott 2008-04-17 The acclaimed bestseller that's teaching the
world about the power of mass collaboration. Translated into more than twenty
languages and named one of the best business books of the year by reviewers
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around the world, Wikinomics has become essential reading for business people
everywhere. It explains how mass collaboration is happening not just at Web
sites like Wikipedia and YouTube, but at traditional companies that have
embraced technology to breathe new life into their enterprises. This national
bestseller reveals the nuances that drive wikinomics, and share fascinating
stories of how masses of people (both paid and volunteer) are now creating TV
news stories, sequencing the human gnome, remixing their favorite music,
designing software, finding cures for diseases, editing school texts, inventing
new cosmetics, and even building motorcycles.
The British National Bibliography Arthur James Wells 2009
Facing the Dragon David Parnell 2010-12 The author shares the story of his
methamphetamine addiction, suicide attempt, brief experiences of heaven and
hell, and the extensive facial reconstruction that has been a part of his new
life.
Beautiful Boy David Sheff 2008 The story of one teenager's descent into
methamphetamine addiction is told from his father's point of view, describing
how a varsity athlete and honor student became addicted to the dangerous drug
and its impact on his family.
Successful Scientific Writing Janice R. Matthews 2007-10-11 The detailed,
practical, step-by-step advice in this user-friendly guide will help students
and researchers to communicate their work more effectively through the written
word. Covering all aspects of the writing process, this concise, accessible
resource is critically acclaimed, well-structured, comprehensive, and
entertaining. Self-help exercises and abundant examples from actual typescripts
draw on the authors' extensive experience working both as researchers and with
them. Whilst retaining the user-friendly and pragmatic style of earlier
editions, this third edition has been updated and broadened to incorporate such
timely topics as guidelines for successful international publication, ethical
and legal issues including plagiarism and falsified data, electronic
publication, and text-based talks and poster presentations. With advice
applicable to many writing contexts in the majority of scientific disciplines,
this book is a powerful tool for improving individual skills and an eminently
suitable text for classroom courses or seminars.
Never Enough Judith Grisel 2020-01-14 A NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER From a
renowned behavioral neuroscientist and recovering addict, a rare page-turning
work of science that draws on personal insights to reveal how drugs work, the
dangerous hold they can take on the brain, and the surprising way to combat
today's epidemic of addiction. Judith Grisel was a daily drug user and college
dropout when she began to consider that her addiction might have a cure, one
that she herself could perhaps discover by studying the brain. Now, after
twenty-five years as a neuroscientist, she shares what she and other scientists
have learned about addiction, enriched by captivating glimpses of her personal
journey. In Never Enough, Grisel reveals the unfortunate bottom line of all
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regular drug use: there is no such thing as a free lunch. All drugs act on the
brain in a way that diminishes their enjoyable effects and creates unpleasant
ones with repeated use. Yet they have their appeal, and Grisel draws on
anecdotes both comic and tragic from her own days of using as she limns the
science behind the love of various drugs, from marijuana to alcohol, opiates to
psychedelics, speed to spice. With more than one in five people over the age of
fourteen addicted, drug abuse has been called the most formidable health
problem worldwide, and Grisel delves with compassion into the science of this
scourge. She points to what is different about the brains of addicts even
before they first pick up a drink or drug, highlights the changes that take
place in the brain and behavior as a result of chronic using, and shares the
surprising hidden gifts of personality that addiction can expose. She describes
what drove her to addiction, what helped her recover, and her belief that a
“cure” for addiction will not be found in our individual brains but in the way
we interact with our communities. Set apart by its color, candor, and bellclear writing, Never Enough is a revelatory look at the roles drugs play in all
of our lives and offers crucial new insight into how we can solve the epidemic
of abuse.
Ketamine Karl Jansen 2004 "Karl Jansen's book Ketamine, Dreams, and Realities
is a goldmine of information on this fascinating substance that combines in a
unique way the properties of an anesthetic and a psychedelic. It is clearly
written, well researched and documented, and presents a balanced and objective
view point. The author's broad perspective that covers all the aspects of
Ketamine from pharmacology to its use in raves makes this book interesting for
clinicians and researchers, as well as the general public."- Stan Grof, M.D.,
author of Psychology of the Future: Lessons From Modern Consciousness Research;
LSD Psychotherapy "Indispensable reading for those with any interest in
ketamine. Entertaining, thought-provoking, and thorough." - Rick Strassman,
M.D., author of DMT: The Spirit Molecule: A Doctor's Revolutionary Research
into the Biology of Near-Death and Mystical Experiences "It is an excellent
book... a well done comprehensive review of the entire history of ketamine." Evgeny Krupitsky, M.D., Ph.D. Pioneer researcher into the use of ketamineassisted psychotherapy in the treatment of alcoholism and heroin addiction.
Broken William Cope Moyers 2007-08-28 Candid, shocking, and unforgettable,
Broken is a haunting and clear-eyed tale that offers hope for all those
wrestling with addiction Unlike some popular memoirs that have fictionalized
and romanticized the degradations of drug addiction, Broken is a true-life tale
of recovery that stuns and inspires with virtually every page. The eldest son
of journalist Bill Moyers, William Cope Moyers relates with unforgettable
clarity the story of how a young man with every advantage found himself
spiraling into a love affair with crack cocaine that led him to the brink of
death-and how a deep spirituality allowed him to conquer his shame, transform
his life, and dedicate himself to changing America's politics of addiction.
"William Cope Moyers's lucid, measured tale of his own plunge into crack-addled
hell [is] frightening in its very realism." -USA Today
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Methland Nick Reding 2010-06-03 Traces the efforts of a small Iowa community to
counter the pervasiveness of crystal methamphetamine, in an account that offers
insight into the drug's appeal while chronicling the author's numerous visits
with the town's doctor, the local prosecutor and a long-time addict. Reprint. A
best-selling book.
Beginning Programming with Python For Dummies John Paul Mueller 2018-02-13 The
easy way to learn programming fundamentals with Python Python is a remarkably
powerful and dynamic programming language that's used in a wide variety of
application domains. Some of its key distinguishing features include a very
clear, readable syntax, strong introspection capabilities, intuitive object
orientation, and natural expression of procedural code. Plus, Python features
full modularity, supporting hierarchical packages, exception-based error
handling, and modules easily written in C, C++, Java, R, or .NET languages,
such as C#. In addition, Python supports a number of coding styles that
include: functional, imperative, object-oriented, and procedural. Due to its
ease of use and flexibility, Python is constantly growing in popularity—and now
you can wear your programming hat with pride and join the ranks of the pros
with the help of this guide. Inside, expert author John Paul Mueller gives a
complete step-by-step overview of all there is to know about Python. From
performing common and advanced tasks, to collecting data, to interacting with
package—this book covers it all! Use Python to create and run your first
application Find out how to troubleshoot and fix errors Learn to work with
Anaconda and use Magic Functions Benefit from completely updated and revised
information since the last edition If you've never used Python or are new to
programming in general, Beginning Programming with Python For Dummies is a
helpful resource that will set you up for success.
Leaving Dirty Jersey James Salant 2008-04-22 Traces the author's descent from a
life of wealth and privilege into crystal meth addiction and petty crime
throughout the course of a year, a period during which he came to an
understanding of the side effects of crystal meth use and suffered a nearpsychotic event that prompted his decision to get clean. Reprint. 25,000 first
printing.
High Achiever Tiffany Jenkins 2019-06-18 NATIONAL BESTSELLER • An up-close
portrait of the mind of an addict and a life unraveled by narcotics—a memoir of
captivating urgency and surprising humor that puts a human face on the opioid
crisis. “Raw, brutal, and shocking. Move over, Orange Is the New Black.”—Amy
Dresner, author of My Fair Junkie When word got out that Tiffany Jenkins was
withdrawing from opiates on the floor of a jail cell, people in her town were
shocked. Not because of the twenty felonies she’d committed, or the nature of
her crimes, or even that she’d been captain of the high school cheerleading
squad just a few years earlier, but because her boyfriend was a Deputy
Sherriff, and his friends—their friends—were the ones who’d arrested her. A raw
and twisty page-turning memoir that reads like fiction, High Achiever spans
Tiffany’s life as an active opioid addict, her 120 days in a Florida jail where
every officer despised what she’d done to their brother in blue, and her
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eventual recovery. With heart-racing urgency and unflinching honesty, Jenkins
takes you inside the grips of addiction and the desperate decisions it breeds.
She is a born storyteller who lived an incredible story, from blackmail by an
ex-boyfriend to a soul-shattering deal with a drug dealer, and her telling
brims with suspense and unexpected wit. But the true surprise is her path to
recovery. Tiffany breaks through the stigma and silence to offer hope and
inspiration to anyone battling the disease—whether it’s a loved one or
themselves.
Policy and Choice William J. Congdon 2011 Argues that public finance--the study
of the government's role in economics--should incorporate principles from
behavior economics and other branches of psychology.
Mathematics for Machine Learning Marc Peter Deisenroth 2020-04-23 The
fundamental mathematical tools needed to understand machine learning include
linear algebra, analytic geometry, matrix decompositions, vector calculus,
optimization, probability and statistics. These topics are traditionally taught
in disparate courses, making it hard for data science or computer science
students, or professionals, to efficiently learn the mathematics. This selfcontained textbook bridges the gap between mathematical and machine learning
texts, introducing the mathematical concepts with a minimum of prerequisites.
It uses these concepts to derive four central machine learning methods: linear
regression, principal component analysis, Gaussian mixture models and support
vector machines. For students and others with a mathematical background, these
derivations provide a starting point to machine learning texts. For those
learning the mathematics for the first time, the methods help build intuition
and practical experience with applying mathematical concepts. Every chapter
includes worked examples and exercises to test understanding. Programming
tutorials are offered on the book's web site.
Grief Girl Erin Vincent 2008-11-11 Imagine that you're going through one of the
hardest parts of your life—being a teenager—when your parents are killed in a
horrific carcrash. Now you, your 17-year-old sister, and your three-year-old
brother are on your own.Imagine what that would be like. Then read this book
and find out.
The Psychology of Fake News Rainer Greifeneder 2020-08-13 This volume examines
the phenomenon of fake news by bringing together leading experts from different
fields within psychology and related areas, and explores what has become a
prominent feature of public discourse since the first Brexit referendum and the
2016 US election campaign. Dealing with misinformation is important in many
areas of daily life, including politics, the marketplace, health communication,
journalism, education, and science. In a general climate where facts and
misinformation blur, and are intentionally blurred, this book asks what
determines whether people accept and share (mis)information, and what can be
done to counter misinformation? All three of these aspects need to be
understood in the context of online social networks, which have fundamentally
changed the way information is produced, consumed, and transmitted. The
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contributions within this volume summarize the most up-to-date empirical
findings, theories, and applications and discuss cutting-edge ideas and future
directions of interventions to counter fake news. Also providing guidance on
how to handle misinformation in an age of “alternative facts”, this is a
fascinating and vital reading for students and academics in psychology,
communication, and political science and for professionals including policy
makers and journalists.
The Kid Moves on Kevin Lewis 2006 When Kevin Lewis wrote The Kid, the
bestselling story of his brutal childhood, he believed he could put it all
behind him. But it wasn't to be quite that straightforward. Vivid visions of
the beatings and torture he endured from Gloria, his unstable mother, and
Dennis, his alcoholic father, rose up and engulfed him, and he was forced to
face his demons once more. But his own inner turmoil paled in insignificance
when history started to repeat itself within the Lewis family. Kevin describes
his anger and disbelief at learning that five of his nieces and nephews have
been taken into care. Then comes the horrifying news that Gloria has applied to
have them live with her...
The Freedom Model for Addictions Steven Slate 2017-11-20
Version Control with Git Jon Loeliger 2012-08-14 Get up to speed on Git for
tracking, branching, merging, and managing code revisions. Through a series of
step-by-step tutorials, this practical guide takes you quickly from Git
fundamentals to advanced techniques, and provides friendly yet rigorous advice
for navigating the many functions of this open source version control system.
This thoroughly revised edition also includes tips for manipulating trees,
extended coverage of the reflog and stash, and a complete introduction to the
GitHub repository. Git lets you manage code development in a virtually endless
variety of ways, once you understand how to harness the system’s flexibility.
This book shows you how. Learn how to use Git for several real-world
development scenarios Gain insight into Git’s common-use cases, initial tasks,
and basic functions Use the system for both centralized and distributed version
control Learn how to manage merges, conflicts, patches, and diffs Apply
advanced techniques such as rebasing, hooks, and ways to handle submodules
Interact with Subversion (SVN) repositories—including SVN to Git conversions
Navigate, use, and contribute to open source projects though GitHub
Teenage Degenerate S. C. Sterling 2016-01-18 In 1996, Scott was nineteen and
lost in adulthood with an endless job and no future ambitions. Teenage
Degenerate is his story about drug addiction, music and growing up. Over the
course of ten months, he quickly descends into the dark and dangerous world of
crystal methamphetamine. Scott experiments with crystal meth in a dark,
deserted parking lot in the suburbs of Denver, Colorado and soon after his crew
of misfits will do almost anything for their next high. One by one, family and
friends disappear, and he is left alone with a decision to continue fighting or
give up. This is his struggle to reclaim a normal life and the search for
something real. Teenage Degenerate is a book about meth that is a brutally
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truthful, humorous and heartbreaking journey that explores the depths of
addiction.
Crystal Clean Kimberly Wollenburg 2012-12-01 "There are precious few things in
this life of which I am certain. One is the love I have for my son, Andy... The
other thing of which I am certain is this: no one wants to be an addict." from the book. Here's what readers have to say: "Kim's writing style is clear,
lucid, revealing, and on a par with the best of skilled non-fiction authors Thor Heyerdahl, Thomas Thompson, even James Michener or my favorite, Jan de
Hartog, and she is able to make the reader relive her addictions - all of them
- to the point that I HAD to put the book down several times and "de-tox"
myself, or at least breathe normally, before I could return to it. I've never
felt so much inside the skin of someone who is going through the horror of
addiction as when reading this biography." "Kim has cleansed her soul by once
again facing the demons of her past, and I can only imagine how much strength
it took for her to reopen her wounds and recount them one by one." "Crystal
Clean is a book I couldn't put down about an amazing woman who was once
completely immersed in the world of crystal meth. If you didn't know that she
made it through the other side (because she is telling her own story), you
might not believe she will come out of it alive. Kim lays out her life story,
with memories that help show her state of mind as she started using different
drugs and then meth. But it's not a "woe is me" story, and she doesn't dwell on
the bad things that contributed to her mental state. It is ultimately a story
about how a mother's love can overcome the terrible odds associated with this
addiction." "This is a well-written, entertaining book. The author's style is
light even when when the subject is not. It would have been easy to simply
write about the misery that must come with Meth addiction. Instead, the author
gives insight into her background and motivations. You can't help but root for
the author as she describes her descent into drug addiction "hell," even though
she is responsible for all her choices." "Being a mom of a special needs son
(only child) and struggling to be everything to that child, while barely
hanging on yourself is such a familiar story to me." "While reading this book,
it hit home so much I had to stop reading it for moments at a time. So real and
writing was so descriptive, I had to separate her feelings from my own in some
regard. Thank you for opening up to your readers and trusting us with your
story. I picture you kind of like a female "Rocky" winning in the end. Can't
help but root for you and Andy!" "What an insightful and bravely written book.
What Kim has shared is an amazingly helpful understanding to anyone who has
been touched by the outreaching fingers of meth addiction and mental illness.
And to those who haven't, a good reminder that not everyone or everything is as
it may seem." "A beautiful memoir about one mom's struggle with her lot in life
and how she chose to deal with it using illegal drugs. It's told in a brave,
clear manner with no careful wording. I loved reading more about Andy and was
absolutely rooting for Wollenburg through it all." "At first, you don't
understand Kim. Then you love her." "Kim illustrates with graphic detail and
genuine emotion the pain of addiction as well as the sometimes circuitous path
to recovery. This book is extremely well written. I wish I lived next door to
this courageous mother, daughter, and woman of worth." "CRYSTAL CLEAN: A
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mother's struggle with meth addiction and recovery is an honest and transparent
look at the world of meth addiction and recovery. As a reader, I was swallowed
up into this world of addiction, pain, anger, and fear. Many times I wanted out
-- I wanted to skip to the end of the book and be assured that this young woman
was going to be okay. I applaud the author for her obvious courage in sharing
her story and exposing her pain and allowing herself to be so vulnerable. The
author's writing is superb -- strong imagery and an authenti
Tweaked Patrick Moore 2006 Traces the author's twenty-year stint as crystal
meth addict, from his lonely childhood in Iowa with his grandmother, an
alcoholic artist, to his wild acid trips and experiences navigating through the
dark underworld of cookers, users, club kids, dealers, and other unforgettable
characters. Original.
Teaching Psychology Jillian Grose-Fifer 2019-02-12 A guide to an evidence-based
approach for teaching college-level psychology courses Teaching Psychology
offers an evidence-based, student-centered approach that is filled with
suggestions, ideas, and practices for teaching college-level courses in ways
that contribute to student success. The authors draw on current scientific
studies of learning, memory, and development, with specific emphasis on
classroom studies. The authors offer practical advice for applying scholarly
research to teaching in ways that maximize student learning and personal
growth. The authors endorse the use of backward course design, emphasizing the
importance of identifying learning goals (encompassing skills and knowledge)
and how to assess them, before developing the appropriate curriculum for
achieving these goals. Recognizing the diversity of today's student population,
this book offers guidance for culturally responsive, ethical teaching. The text
explores techniques for teaching critical thinking, qualitative and
quantitative reasoning, written and oral communication, information and
technology literacy, and collaboration and teamwork. The authors explain how to
envision the learning objectives teachers want their students to achieve and
advise how to select assessments to evaluate if the learning objectives are
being met. This important resource: Offers an evidence-based approach designed
to help graduate students and new instructors embrace a student-centered
approach to teaching; Contains a wealth of examples of effective studentcentered teaching techniques; Surveys current findings from the Scholarship of
Teaching and Learning; Draws on the American Psychological Association's five
broad goals for the undergraduate Psychology major and shows how to help
students build life-long skills; and, Introduces Universal Design for Learning
as a framework to support diverse learners. Teaching Psychology offers an
essential guide to evidence-based teaching and provides practical advice for
becoming an effective teacher. This book is designed to help graduate students,
new instructors, and those wanting to update their teaching methods. It is
likely to be particularly useful for instructors in psychology and other social
science disciplines.
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